
 

 

If you are a homeowner who was affected by 

Hurricane Harvey 

Samaritan’s Purse Disaster Relief Ministry  

invites you to attend an informative session to discuss 
IF or HOW you may qualify for recovery services 

 

December 14, 2017 
6:00 pm 

FBC-Portland 
1305 Wildcat Dr. 

Portland, TX 78374 
 

 


